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13th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We hope you are all keeping safe and well during these unprecedented times.  
 
It is with deep regret that we write to inform you that Denise Cooper, our School Nurse passed away  
over the Easter period.  Denise died, as a result of a stroke. We know that this news will be shocking.  Each 
of us not only grieves at the passing of a treasured colleague and friend, but also for the loss her family 
suffers. Our hearts go out to Denise’s family who have lost a beloved family member.  
 
We are in regular contact with Denise’s parents and a floral tribute will be sent on behalf of the school 
community.  
 
We will be sharing the sad news with pupils when we can and due to the current circumstances this may 
take longer due to the few numbers of pupils in school.  
 
We know that you will join us in our endeavours to support our school community at a time that is filled 
with so many feelings of uncertainty.  
 
Please contact the school if you wish to speak to a member of the Leadership Team. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Miss M Jones 
Head of School  
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